
 

To our Supporting Churches, Family and Friends,                                       Nov, 2015 

We thank God for each of you!  Our ministry would not be the same without 

your prayers, offerings and encouragement. We know that many of you pray for 

us daily, and have given faithfully to the work in Mexico for many years; we 

truly appreciate it, and consider you our co-laborers in this ministry. Certainly 

the Lord has blessed you and will continue to do so! “And God is able to make 

all grace abound toward you; that ye, always having all sufficiency in all things, 

may abound to every good work; being enriched in everything to all 

bountifulness, which causeth through us thanksgiving to God”   (2 Cor. 9:8,11). 

We are grateful to God for His gift of salvation, and for giving us the privilege of 

sharing Him with others. We are so thankful for our parents and children who 

help and encourage us—our richest earthly blessing!  

Lord willing, we will be celebrating thanksgiving with our son Josh, who will be 

coming home from college to spend a few days with us, with the seminary 

students whom the Lord has given us the privilege of teaching, and some of 

Arnulfo’s family. 

There is much to be thankful for, and we trust you, too, will be able to count 

your blessings in the presence of friends and 

family. 

“We give thanks to God always for you all, 

making mention of you in our prayers.”                

(1 Thes. 1:2) 

Thanks be unto God for His unspeakable gift! 

With Gratitude,  

Arnulfo, Carrie & Jesse Mendoza 


